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Catholic Academy of West Buffalo 
1069 Delaware Avenue • 885-6111 

 
Parish Office 

1035 Delaware Ave., Buffalo, NY 14209 
884-0053 • Fax: 884-2279 
E-mail: bettyh@blsacbflo.org 

Hours: 
Weekdays: 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Saturdays: 9:00 a.m.–12:00 noon 
 

Parish Website 
             www.blessedsacramentbuffalo.org  (NEW) 
    www.facebook.com/blessedsacramentbuffalo  

MASSES: 
Saturday: 4:30 p.m. • Sunday: 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. 
(Note: Consult inside pages for announcements of change in schedule.) 
Weekday and Holy Day Masses: See inside bulletin. 
 
CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday: 3:00-4:00 p.m. 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is celebrated in room to right of Altar. 
 
BAPTISM: 
The Sacrament of Baptism will be celebrated after consultation with 
parents. Parents should notify the Parish Office at least  a month before the 
date of Baptism. A Pre-Baptismal instruction is held for the parents. 
 
MARRIAGE: 
The prospective bride and groom must have made arrangements for their 
wedding at least eight months before the wedding date. No weddings may 
be scheduled at or near, the times set for parish liturgies (confession, 
Saturday afternoon Mass, etc.). 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS: 
Welcome to active participation in our parish life. New families and 
individuals should  register with us at our Parish Office. 
 
MOVING AWAY: 
Please notify our office. Our parish will miss you! Please call us at 884-
0053 to give us your new address. 
 
SHUT-INS AND HOSPITALIZED: 
Please notify the Parish Office if you know someone who is in a hospital, 
nursing home facility, or house bound and in need of visitation. 

Blessed Sacrament Church 
1029 Delaware Avenue 

Buffalo, New York 14209 
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SUMMARY OF COLLECTION 

for Feb 4/5, 2017 
Total collection for above weekend and the previous 
week of electronic donations come to $ 4,266.00 
Total number of envelopes used and payments from on
-line and direct payments for the above week are:  79 
 Please consider making your contributions to the 
parish through a direct withdrawal program, or the 
option of charging your contribution to a credit card. 
Go to our website or call the rectory office. 
Electronic giving this week totaled $ 1,669.00 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
 SATURDAY & SUNDAY Feb. 18/19, 2017 

Altar Servers:   4:30 p.m. Volunteer, 9:00 a. m. Volunteer, 
11a.m. M. and G. Downing 
Greeters: 4:30 p.m. M. Hudson, 9:00 a.m. M. Sulkowski 
11:00 a.m. A. Downing 
Lectors   
    4:30 p.m.    S. Falletta 
    9:00 a. m.   P. Flaherty 
  11:00 a.m.    F. Conti 
Minister of Communion  
    4:30 p.m.    T. and J. Knab, M. Bonato 
    9:00 a.m.     A. Colucci, M. Beecher, T. Alfieri 
  11:00 a.m.     A. Downing, M. J. Carroll, F. Conti 

FOOD FOR ALL  
The collection will be the weekend of March 11th and 12th. 
Please place your donation in the collection boxes provided 
in the church. Please, no expired or perishable food, nor used 
nor opened food boxes. 
 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
  There is an Immigration and Refugee Assistance 
Program. Call 842-0270 to donate and learn how you can 
help with their needs. Find us at ccwny.org. 

 
 

COLLECTION FOR THE CHURC H IN 
CENTRAL AND EASTERN EUROPE 

Restoring the Church, in both its structure and its spiritual 
life, has been difficult in this past of Europe but with your 
support we can help build a brighter future. Your donation 
make a difference in the aftermath of communist rule. The 
collection will be on the weekend of February 25 and 26, 
2017. For more info www.usccb.org/ccee. 

FEBRUARY 12, 2017 
SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Our readings today address the laws that God has given us to 
live by. The first reading and the psalm present them as 
fulfilling and life-giving. Then along comes Jesus in the 
Gospel, and while he upholds the law, he calls us to a higher 
standard. No longer is it enough to observe the letter of the law. 
As we hear these words proclaimed today, it might be good to 
reflect on one area in our life where we can do more, and to 
pray for the grace to do so.  
Sirach 15:15-20  There is set before you fire and water, life 
and death. 
1 Corinthians 2:6-10  Eye has not seen, ear has not heard, 
what God has prepared for us. 
 Matthew 5:17-37  So it was said to your ancestors; but I 
say this to you. 

Announced Masses 
Sunday, February 12, 2017  Sixth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
    9:00 a.m.   Thomas Petz req. by S. Rogacki and J. Kopera 
  11:00 a.m.   Priest Intention 
 
Morning Prayer is at 7:45 a.m. from Monday to  Saturday 
Monday, February 13, 2017  Weekday 
   8:00 a.m.  Cornelia Haley req. by Brian Haley 
Tuesday,  February 14, 2017  St. Cyril and St. Methodius 
   8:00 a.m.  Mary Burke req. by Estate 
Wednesday, February 15, 2017 Weekday 
   8:00 a.m. Thomas and Gertrude Flood req. by Estate 
Thursday,  February 16, 2017 Weekday  
   8:00 a.m.  All Souls Intention 
 Friday,  February 17, 2017  Seven Founding Fathers of the 
Servite Order 
   8:00 a.m.  Frank McDonald req. by Estate 
Saturday,  February 18, 2017  Weekday  
   8:00 a.m.  All Souls Intention 
Vigil Mass for Sunday   
   4:30 p.m. Anthony and Margaret Di Liberti req. by Josephine 
Di Liberti 
Sunday, February 19, 2017 Seventh Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
   9:00 a.m.  Mary C. Dziarnowski req. by S. Rogacki and J. 
Kopera 
 11:00 a.m.   Priest’s Intention 
Visiting Priests— We welcome Father Art Smith for this 
weekend Masses, and during the week at 8 a.m. Father 
Andrew Lauricella, the Director of Vocations for the 
Diocese, while Father Paul is on vacation. 

 SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                 BLESSED SACRAMENT 

http://www.pdfcomplete.com/cms/hppl/tabid/108/Default.aspx?r=q8b3uige22


 

 

CATHOLIC ACADEMY CORNER 
Registration for September 2017 is ongoing, and office staff 
will be available to review forms and answer questions 
regarding financial aid and admission. For more 
information, call the school at 885-6111 or visit us at 
cawb.org, Facebook or Twitter. 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
With the President’s Day on Monday February 20th, 
there will be NO CLASSES next Sunday.  The next 
weekly classes Learning Sessions for grade K—8 is 
Sunday,  February  26th  2017 at 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. in 
Marian Hall. Any questions contact Maureen Myers at 
moey17@aol.com or cell  716-512-8176. 

Family Masses will be celebrated once a month at the 
9:00 a.m. Mass. The next Family Mass is on March 12th. 
Each month we will have families planning and involved in 
the celebration of the Mass in various ministries. The 
children’s choir will be singing at this Mass. 
Class for Confirmation candidates will be on Sunday, 
March 6th at 6:30 p.m.to 8:00 p.m. 
If you have any questions contact Ms. Myers at 
moey17@aol.com 
 

NATIONAL MARRIAGE WEEK 
The upcoming observances of National Marriage Week 
(February 7-14) and World Marriage Day (February 12) 
provides an opportunity to celebrate the blessing of marriage 
in our community and to support engaged couples planning 
for their wedding. The Committee on Laity, Marriage, 
Family Life and Youth of the Diocese of Buffalo 
encourages all to learn more on how to strengthen married 
life. Many resources are available which celebrate and live 
the gift of marriage and family life. You can also find 
resources at www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/marriage-and
-family/national-marriage-week.cfm 

Parish Meetings: Liturgy Committee meeting on Tuesday, 
February 21st at 6:30 p.m. in the rectory. Everyone 
welcome. 

 
 

 
 

AREA ACTIVITIES 
Magnificat: A Ministry to Catholic Women will gather on 
March 11th at the Millennium Hotel, 2040 Walden Ave. at 9:00 
a.m., Breakfast from 9:30 a.m. Advance registration $15.00. 
Guest Speaker will be Robert Rogers of Fort Waynes. Indiana. 
He will share the impact of God in his life. He lost his precious 
wife and four children in a flash flood in Kansas in 2003. 
Through immediate trust in God, Robert has been above 
adversity nd will share his compelling message. Call Ellie at 
632-0646 
Christ the King Seminary will sponsor a 12-day trip to 
England and Scotland on Sunday, May 14th to Thursday, 
May 25th 2017. Msgr. Richard Siepka, Director of Spiritual 
Formation, will serve as host.  Trip includes visits to London, 
Bath, Stratford, the Lake District, Edinburgh, York, and 
Oxford. Departure is from Toronto. The cost is $3,799.00. 
Make reservation now. Call 716-655-7092 for more 
information and details. 
 

VOCATIONS 
 God has given us His commandments so that our joy may be 
complete. God also calls some of us to be shepherds, and to 
help His followers know and appreciate the purpose and 
promise of His commandments. If God is calling you to a 
Church vocation, call Fr. Andrew Lauricella at 716-847-5535.  
Check out the “Priest of the Month at our website. 
www.buffalovocations.org 

UNBOUND  (FORMERLY CFCA) 
On the weekend of February 18 and 19, Father John Graden, an 
Oblate of St. Francis de Sales, will celebrate our Masses and 
speak about the work being done by Unbound (previously 
know as CFCA), and how this program provides a trustworthy 
way to actively participate in the social outreach of the Catholic 
Church and answer the Gospel call to serve the poor. 

 Unbound is an organization that served more than 600,000 
children, youth and elderly in 20 developing countries since 
1981—empowering them to make more choices in their lives, 
live with dignity and reach their potential.  

Unbound’s unique sponsorship program is  highly personalized. 
It matches a child, youth, or aging person at a project overseas 
with a sponsor in the U.S. who cares about and encourages that 
person. With a monthly contribution, a sponsor helps to provide 
much needed nourishing  food, medical and dental care, the 
chance for a child to go to school,, livelihood programs for 
families and much more. All of these efforts are directed at 
affirming the dignity of every person in their local community. 

BUFFALO, NEW  YORK                                                                                   FEBRUARY 12, 2017     

Did You Know… 
The three R’s : Reduce-Reuse-Recycle 
Reuse is different from Recycle. A reused item can be put 
back to work for you. Old dryer sheets pick up pet hair– 
or use them to clean you tub. Be creative! 
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